
 

April 4, 2023 

HPSM’s Doula Benefit Webinar Slides 

 

Dear providers,  
 
Thank you for your participation in the Health Plan of San Mateo’s (HPSM) provider webinar 
on our upcoming doula benefit for members. The webinar took place on Monday, April 3 at 
11AM and featured HPSM staff and presenters from the Doula Network. 
 
If you missed the presentation, please review webinar slides here: 
https://www.hpsm.org/docs/default-source/provider-services/doula-services/hpsm's-
doula-benefit-2023.pdf  
 
Key takeaways of the presentation include: 

• Doulas contracted with HPSM will receive higher rates than what has been set forth on 
the Medi-Cal Fee Schedule for serving and supporting our members. Review our rates 
in the slide deck linked above. 

• HPSM will be contracting and partnering with The Doula Network to add additional 
support for doulas as they begin working with Medi-Cal beneficiaries. 

• How to join the HPSM network. 
• Who to contact to begin credentialing with HPSM. 
• … and much more! 

 
Please direct questions to HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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